
Facebook report March/April  2020 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

On March 16th a resident reported several dog potty dispenser stations unlocked. CDD staff resolved. 

On March 16th a resident asked if they can shoot off a small rocket. Re directed to Sheriff Department. 

On March 19th a resident requested dog potti bags refilled at Goldflower. CDD resolved 

On March 20th a resident asked what the age limit is for Pool usage. CDD answered. 

On March 20th a resident reported a gusher on Sundrop. CDD responded. 

On March 20th a resident reported an empty dog potty bag dispenser. CDD refilled. 

On March 23rd a resident requested help with the sailboat set up. CDD staff responded. 

On March 23rd a resident requested information on opening times of the Dock. CDD provided. 

On March 31st a resident requested information for the Garden Lot. CDD gave info. 

On April 1st a resident requested information if the dog parks in Harmony West are accessible for 
Harmony residents. Re directed resident to Jones sales office. 

On April 4th a resident asked why there is construction at the West entrance on the side of Five Oaks. 
CDD answered with Century Link Cable addition. Also, the resident reported a dripping spigot at the big 
dog park. CDD found no issue. 

 

 

 

End of report. 
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